
PSEG Power L.L.C.
Nuclear Development
P.O. Box 236, MC NDC-7, Hancocks Bridge, NJ 08038

0 PsEG
Power LLC

ND-2011-0032
May 31, 2011

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: PSEG Early Site Permit Application
Docket No. 52-043
Submittal of Revised Figures for RAI No. 20

References: 1) ND-2011-0026, PSEG Power, LLC letter to USNRC, Response to
Request for Additional Information, RAI No. 20, Probable Maximum
Tsunami Flooding, dated May 11, 2010

2) RAI No. 20, SRP Section: 02.04.06, Probable Maximum Tsunami
Flooding, dated April 11, 2010

The purpose of this letter is to provide updated figures to address Preflight issues that
were identified in Enclosure 3 of Reference 1. The Figures have been updated and
confirmed to pass Preflight requirements. Enclosure 1 of this letter contains the
updated files. These files supersede the files provided in Enclosure 3 of Reference 1.

If any additional information is needed, please contact David Robillard, PSEG Nuclear
Development Licensing Engineer, at (856) 339-7914.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on
the 31st day of May, 2011.

Sincerely,

David P. Lewis
Director, Nuclear Development
PSEG Power, LLC
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory 2 5/31/11
Commission

Enclosure 1: CD-ROM Containing Figures 2.4.6-1 and 2.4.6-7 through 2.4.6-26

cc: USNRC Project Manager, Division of New Reactor Licensing, PSEG Site
(w/enclosures)
USNRC, Environmental Project Manager, Division of Site and Environmental
Reviews (w/enclosures)
USNRC Region I, Regional Administrator (w/enclosures)



PSEG Letter ND-2011-0032, dated May 31, 2011

ENCLOSURE 1

CD-ROM Containing Figures 2.4.6-1 and 2.4.6-7 through 2.4.6-26
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